
 

We have been alerted to a fraudulent app in the Apple App Store that 

mimics ParentPay branding.   

 

https://cjvxk04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/OP+113/cJVxK04/VXdHDZ4jTLKWN5TSC7XpKKpCW2sbCLr5Cw_2hN48YKcn3qn9qW8wLKSR6lZ3q6VkbcRZ6kX4q3W8P2q3k9fgSKyW5s3b_V2Fkf4sW2Dhvdv5z87xGW2KkFBQ4dBMN2W8X4Qpg1dmTXhN6g9t9P2wkNCW7RmdsC4twZhjW76gl_B32Z-hXVJk7PJ3YvYXBW2-ZB_p4S-qjSW6R7HGQ6jycY8W2rdNc52gmF6SW8YMk5J2YnRm7W5qpx2-4t9ld8W36jm0Z12nSCNW88XQkz8JJYm1W92k-FF90JFYGW4wJWdl11QYM3W2CNJyT5w0cZ7W3QQwjG7yKGshW4qmSGy2dlT9tMGhtHJN3hTwW7P24S229nSPLVjJpgt6k42VfW5MrpSF2Wqv9SVBnQNy6rpkhZW5-5tWQ665P2Zf5v8stv04


Security and safeguarding are top priorities at ParentPay Group, and we 

took swift action to report the app and are working closely with Apple to 

have it removed.  

  

To date, we have recorded only 2 cases of affected parents. 

Please be aware:  

• ParentPay does not have an app available for download 

from any app stores  

• To use ParentPay, parents should visit 

https://www.parentpay.com/ from a mobile phone or computer  

• After logging in, parents can save a shortcut onto their phone’s 

home screen  

This message is for awareness only, so you can confidently and quickly 

respond to any parent queries.  

  

Yours sincerely, 

ParentPay Group Customer Service Team 

  

  

You are receiving this email because you work for a current customer or partner of ParentPay 

Group. We are contacting you regarding essential service or product information as per the terms 

of our contract. If you are not the correct person to receive these updates, please provide an 

alternative email address. 

  

For more information on how we process your personal data, see our Privacy Notice.  
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